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Welcome back Reception class! Everyone continues to show enthusiasm for reading at home 

and it has been great to see some children have already achieved 20 stamps on their chart. 

Once they have reached this mark the children are rewarded with a reading trophy or a 

reading badge! Over the course of the term the children are going to be doing peer reading to 

support and encourage each other. We will also be welcoming some of the older members of 

school to listen to the children read.   
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